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Dear Parents,

The 2023 visit to Newlands Adventure Centre near Keswick has been booked! We will be taking our Year 6 children to the Lake District from Tuesday 27th June to Friday 30th June 2023.  Newlands Adventure Centre offers a wide range of outdoor activities including kayaking, outdoor climbing, high ropes and Ghyll scrambling.  
The approximate cost of the trip will be £480 including all travel, accommodation, food, activities and insurance.  The final cost of the trip is dependent on the number of children taking part and the cost of the coaches.  We will be able to confirm final costs as soon as we know actual child numbers. 
In order to book a place for your child on this fantastic trip, please pay a non-returnable deposit of £30.00, using ParentPay, by Wednesday 19th October. We can monitor payments and child numbers in school.  For your reference, payment for the trip must be completed by Friday 28th April 2023.
Further information about Newlands can be found at www.activity-centre.com. 

Should you have any questions regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Year 6 Team
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